
Seasons greetings!

The PTO will once again be hosting a Santa's Workshop for grades 4K-6. The workshop will be open Tuesday, Dec 

11 and Wednesday, Dec 12. Your child's class will attend on one of these days.

Santa's Workshop is an opportunity for your child to shop for holiday gifts for their loved ones. It builds confidence in 

decision making, gives a sense of independence, and allows them to experience the joy of giving!

Like last year, students will pay a flat fee of $6 and be able to select four gifts for loved ones and one gift for 

themselves. Santa & Mrs Claus will be on hand to personally help students shop! Elves will be assisting and 

wrapping gifts.

If your child would like to participate, please complete the permission form below, write in the four loved ones for 

which your child will shop, and return with $6 (cash or check made payable to TL PTO) by Monday, Dec. 10.

If there are any students who wish to shop but are unable to pay, a limited fund has been provided by the Women's 

Club to ensure they can participate in this special day.

Warmly,

Your PTO

My child ________________________ will participate in the Santa’s 

Workshop shopping day.  He/She should shop for the following loved ones:

Name Relationship to child

1.

2.

3.

4.


